
HB 1255 threatens to cut state funding for Prairie Public, a vital resource for North Dakotans. 
Prairie Public isn't just media—it's a state treasure, offering educational content and local 
programming that help shape our community. Oppose HB 1255 and protect this invaluable 
resource!  We can't afford to lose it. 
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